
September 28, 2017 

CONSTRUCTION NEWS ADVISORY 
ROAD CLOSURES 

Road Closure at Francisco Blvd. West 
Lane Closure at 2nd Street 

SMART contractor, Stacy and Witbeck/Herzog (SWH) will be closing Francisco Blvd. West as 
part of the construction for the 2.2 mile Larkspur extension.  Closures will be: 

 October 2 through October 3
 October 9 through October 15

Access to parking lots and businesses along Francisco Blvd. will be kept open. 

Additionally, a southbound lane along 2nd Street will be closed: 

 October 2 and 3 from 9:00 a.m. - 2:00 p.m.
 October 9 through 15, 9:00 a.m. - 2:00 p.m.

Drivers are encouraged to use alternate routes when traveling through these areas. 

Please note that dates and times are current estimates, and are subject to change. 

For updates on construction activities, visit SMART’s construction web page at 
www.sonomamarintrain.org/construction-updates. 

For more information about the Larkspur Extension Project, call the Larkspur 
Extension Project Hotline: 800-959-8660

Thank you for your patience as we work to build the Larkspur Extension. 
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